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Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 
Bunbury SHS uses SmartRider as its Student ID/Library Card system.  The ID card, similar to that displayed 
below, will have several functions. 
 
One side of the card will be the SmartRider card 
which enables students to access concession  
travel on Transperth bus, rail and ferry services, 
and TRANSWA country road and rail services. 
 
The reverse side of the card will allow students to  
borrow school text books and resources from      
the library. It can also be used to receive  
student concession. 
 
The card production is outsourced, and the company 
will need to access information about your child 
 from the school database.   
 
If you do not wish your child to be issued with an ID card,  
you must sign the slip below. 
 
Please contact the library if you have any further questions. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Library Staff 

Please complete if you DO NOT wish your child to be issued with an ID card. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

PARENT / LEGAL GUARDIAN CONSENT FOR RELEASE OF STUDENT DETAILS 

I, (first name) __________________________________ (surname)  ____________________________________________ DO NOT 

give permission for (student’s full name) __________________________________________________________’s details to be 

released to Monitor WA for the purposes of issuing a student ID / SmartRider Card. 

Parent/Legal Guardian Signature ________________________________________________  Date ___________________ 
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